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From: Will Manning
To: "John Petronis"; "mstrube@greer-stafford.com"; "ianh@NStarNM.com"; "dmajewski@designgroupnm.com";


"wdejong@dejonginc.com"; "colleen@visionsinplanninginc.com"; "colleen@visionsinplanninginc.com"
Cc: "John Valdez"; Shatona Martin (smartin@nmpsfa.org); Jorge Au; Gloria Martinez
Subject: AMENDMENT ONE: Las Cruces Public Schools - RFP NO.17-18-03P Facility Master Plan
Date: Friday, January 26, 2018 5:33:00 PM
Sensitivity: Confidential


Attention Prospective Consultants:
 
Please consider this AMENDMENT ONE related to the subject RFP.  This amendment is meant to
correct the RFP submission Deadline Date in the original correspondence and publication.
 


·         PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT PROPOSALS WILL BE RECEIVED UNTIL 2:00 P.M., ON


WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 14TH, 2018.  THIS DATE IS CHANGED FROM THE ORIGINAL DATE


OF: WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 24TH, 2018; WHICH IS A SATURDAY…
 


·         PROPOSERS IS RESPONSIBLE TO ENSURE THEIR PROPOSALS ARE RECEIVED FOR THE


FEBRUARY 14TH, 2018 DEADLINE.
 


·         ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF AMENDMENT ONE IS REQUIRED IN THE RFP
PACKAGE.


 
NOTE: THIS IS THE LAST ITEM TO AMENDMENT ONE.----------------------------------------------------
--------------------------------------THE END.
 


Thank you,
 
Will A. Manning, CPPO/CPO
Director of Purchasing
Las Cruces Public Schools
505 S. Main Street, Ste., 249
Las Cruces, NM 88001
Bus. Ph. (575) 527-5846
Email: wmanning@lcps.net
Webpage: http://lcps.k12.nm.us/departments/finance/purchasing/
 
 


From: Will Manning 
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 5:06 PM
To: John Petronis <jppetronis@arcplanning.com>; 'mstrube@greer-stafford.com' <mstrube@greer-
stafford.com>; ianh@NStarNM.com; 'dmajewski@designgroupnm.com'
<dmajewski@designgroupnm.com>; 'wdejong@dejonginc.com' <wdejong@dejonginc.com>;
colleen@visionsinplanninginc.com
Cc: 'John Valdez' <jvaldez@nmpsfa.org>; Shatona Martin (smartin@nmpsfa.org)
<smartin@nmpsfa.org>; Jorge Au <jau@nmpsfa.org>; Gloria Martinez <glomartinez@lcps.net>
Subject: Las Cruces Public Schools - RFP NO.17-18-03P Facility Master Plan
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Importance: High
Sensitivity: Confidential
 
Dear Prospective Consultants,
 
If your name or email address appear on this communication, you were identified as a
viable source for providing the subject services.  The attached proposal will run in the local
publication on Wednesday, January 24th, 2018.  This is an advance e-copy for your
prospective interest in submitting a proposal for this work.  The document will also be
available via web links as specified in the RFP.  A hardcopy RFP will be mailed via U.S.
Postal for your attention.
 
In order to be successful for an award for these services, please comply with all
requirements pursuant to the RFP.   Please confirm receipt of this communication with a
return email indicating “Received”.
 
On behalf of the Las Cruces School District, we look forward to the opportunity of working
with one of you.
 
Sincerely,
 
Will A. Manning, CPPO/CPO
Director of Purchasing
Las Cruces Public Schools
505 S. Main Street, Ste., 249
Las Cruces, NM 88001
Bus. Ph. (575) 527-5846
Email: wmanning@lcps.net
Webpage: http://lcps.k12.nm.us/departments/finance/purchasing/
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